New member Feb

The Club got off to a good start for 2008 by inducting a new member at the February meeting.  We welcomed Pamela Liddell, Principal of Burnett Heads Primary School, to membership in Zonta with the usual induction ceremony and presentation of a New Member Kit and a Zonta rose.  

Pamela follows on from former member Glynnis Gartside who was also Principal of the Burnett Heads Primary School and left Bundaberg to take up a promotion in Brisbane.

We welcome Pamela to the club and especially to the Membership Committee where her assistance will be greatly appreciated.   
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